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Nancy Staub Laughl in 

What I’ve been up to… 
During this challenging time, I hope I can “lighten” your day with a recent work “In the Midst 
of the Flurry” and other news. 


On the following page is an article written by Anne Levin for the Princeton newspaper Town 
Topics, which is not only a profile of me, but also honors my late, talented brother Jack 
Staub, who was my best critic. 


I was also honored as Artist of the Day on December 2, by the National Association of 
Women in the Arts on Instagram and email. See page 3.


Stay tuned in 2021 for two more magazine features and new work. Finally, a few uplifting 
quotes to help us carry on… 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In the Midst of the Flurry, 34 x 45, pastel on paper, mounted photographs

“To be an artist is to believe in life.” 
―  Henry Moore


“Creativity takes courage.” 
―  Henri Matisse

“Don’t think about making art, just 
get it done.  Let everyone else 
decide if it’s good or bad, whether 
they love it or hate it.  While they 
are deciding, make even more art.” 

―  Andy Warhol
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